
February 8, 2021

News and Announcements
Change of Date for Virtual Back-to-School Night and
Virtual Conference Week. This Term’s Back-to-School Night
will be Tuesday, February 16, beginning at 6:00 pm (block 1).
Blocks 2, 3, and 4 will meet at 6:20, 6:40 and 7:00,
respectively. In next week’s Knightline, you will receive a
document with all the links you will need to meet up with your
student’s term 2 teachers. Each class will last for 10 minutes,

at which time you will meet your student’s teacher and hear more about what to expect for
Term 2. 

Find out more about Virtual Conference Week, beginning Wednesday, February 23.

Are you ready for Spirit Week? 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UxXPBfm9aOPc-17hs2qbNP3eIRXBWr2owZUc9jSyM4U/edit?usp=sharing


​We have an exciting announcement about the expansion of PCHS’s
virtual learning program. Stay tuned for an email from Mrs. Franklin,
Principal, and Mrs. LeMaster, Director of Enrollment. 

Coastal Virginia Magazine Best of 2021 Voting Opens
Wednesday, February 10. It’s time to show Hampton Roads, once
again, that PC is the Best! In 2020, we received the reader’s choice
award for Best Private School in Hampton Roads in the Gold
Category with the highest number of votes overall in the entire
Tidewater area. Thank you! Let’s see if we can do it again this year.
The voting starts on February 10. Click here to place your vote.

Secure Your Space for 21-22 Re-Enroll Today!  A little over
ONE MONTH left before the registration fee goes up to $150.
Re-Enroll for the 21-22 school year by Monday, March 15, and
be entered to win a $1,000 tuition credit! Please read the
Registration Letter from Mrs. Franklin. 

Need assistance with online re-enrollment? Appointments
are available by phone, Zoom, or in-person. Contact Alyson
LeMaster to schedule. 

Flexible Tuition Applications are being accepted for the 21-22 school year.
Apply here

Do you need uniforms? Lands' End is having a sale. Click the link to check it out.

https://www.coastalvirginiamag.com/the-cova-best-of-readers-choice-awards/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001J0sNNyXSHmsEMq9mXK-KfpkoVlQfbXX1dO48qA3fwJ-yUbs9Wl2P6qOv6q2YYda5QPG4DQ8pNuea1-kQN1xvKifdtgsO_Z-6Vr_kxDn4UudfT3BFN4F0GApX64x1j4e54t_3_EjMPxSS1Q55rZjK3hUxsfxc-rt8jSUUw8_BRavCwr4mYs0eRkqAD-feN8TyopQ_liWJn1xodMQ8qDLMLXrZqhesc9qj5ZOLPW0eVs8=&c=_6KGHiT93cN7y0_x2Eo8dpSyaZN2d31BnCD544Oz376SzuUNFhlMEw==&ch=b419BL2-MubQvDQcV93X88N2SifcNwhpOyd1uCUIlg3BJeKfvtTdKw==
mailto:alemaster@peninsulacatholic.org
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
https://www.landsend.com/co/account/school-uniforms?launchSearch=true


Service Hour Reminder : service hours were reduced for
this school year (2020-2021) only. 10 hours for two-parent
households; 5 hours for a single-parent household. 
Donations of purchased goods can fulfill service hours for
the 20-21 school year only. Purchasing $5 or more of
goods per event is equivalent to 1 service hour. Any hours
not served by Monday, May 31, 2021, will be assessed

$15 per hour for uncompleted time. An outstanding balance will preclude the release of report
cards, transcripts, and/or diplomas. Parents are responsible for entering their own service
hours in FACTS Family online. If you are unsure of How to enter Parent Service hours  the
instructions can be found on the parents' page on our website. You will see Parents Service
Hours on the right-hand side.

​Substitute Teachers Needed! Since teachers are asked to
stay home at the slightest symptoms and with regular cold
and flu season here, we would like to have a few more subs
to call on. If you are interested in substitute teaching either
for pay or volunteer hours, please contact Mrs. Strickland. 

To kick off Catholic Schools Week everything in the Spirit Shop will
be 25% - 50% off. Help us make room for new styles and designs. The
Spirit Shop is conveniently located in room 131. Click here for more
details. Questions? Contact Mr. Wiley.

If we can get more subscribers on our
YouTube Channel, we will be able to stream
more events so you can see them from home.
We currently have 240 subscribers. Have you
taken a moment to subscribe to the
PCHS YouTube Channel? Feel free to subscribe
to any and all of your email addresses. Thanks for
your help!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1grYWerGx8Xv5jM4Goh-fxP5816-wRU4P5hmrgkmDOEc/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.peninsulacatholic.org/parents/parent-service-hours.cfm
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1grYWerGx8Xv5jM4Goh-fxP5816-wRU4P5hmrgkmDOEc/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:cstrickland@peninsulacatholic.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/c51e8bfd701/959ec002-0bed-4870-abe5-183640a25b7a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/c51e8bfd701/b58cbcd4-5731-48ba-80d4-34d0a9879e26.pdf
mailto:cwiley@peninsulacatholic.org
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=peninsula+catholic+high+school
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=peninsula+catholic+high+school


Student newsletter: Knights Round Table
was sent to all students on Friday, February 5.
Check out the latest issue with news on
athletics and student activities. 

Parent Organizations
Home & School Zoom Meeting, Thursday, February 11 at 6:00
pm. We look forward to seeing you THIS Thursday via Zoom.

Meeting ID: 773 5252 8165
Passcode: dY9ih0

Join us to reflect on the Home & School events so far and learn
more about upcoming service hour opportunities. If you missed the
last meeting, please see the agenda.

​Calling All Used Uniforms. Parents, it is a new year and that means
Spring Cleaning is right around the corner. If your child has outgrown their
uniforms, please consider donating them to Home & School to be used
for our Annual Used Uniform Sale. We will gladly accept uniforms at any
time of the year. Clothing may be dropped off in the Main Office. Thank
you for your support of PC and Home and School.

​Home & School Email List: If you would like to be on the
direct email list for Home & School (for information on service
hour opportunities that may come up between meetings as
well as occasional updates), please enter your information in
this form.

Volunteer Opportunities
Bingo Volunteers are Needed! The Knights of Columbus
Council 5480 is in need of adults who are comfortable working
with the public under the current social distancing guidelines.
--Masks and gloves will be mandatory for volunteers. 
--Volunteers are needed from 5:30 pm - 10:30 pm on
Thursdays. 
--It is a NON-smoking environment.
--Students are NOT permitted to volunteer at this time.

Help us support The Knights of Columbus who make a significant investment in Peninsula
Catholic each year, allowing us to keep tuition affordable. If you can volunteer for bingo on a
Thursday in the future, please contact Patrick McFadden to secure your spot. It is a great
way to satisfy your family's volunteer hours. Thank you for your support.

Please Note
Some pictures were taken prior to March 13, 2020.

 ​  ​  ​

https://files.constantcontact.com/c51e8bfd701/2c5ae0eb-d4e0-4c1c-83fc-0d8e8a815a03.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/c51e8bfd701/d3b7d957-e329-45bd-98ba-b683d28c96f1.pdf
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77352528165?pwd=RUM4SFNXZkh0UnVIZUZzb2JHRHVSUT09
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qAG706uGXZGVMuh-qj4FhYl2XhlAUtRzR6a97RkwWBw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf0W5g4MTpnG7YRxexqCGM415GFMCpwowGgn-yxiggyA-VBMA/viewform
mailto:patmcfads@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/peninsulacatholic/
http://www.instagram.com/peninsulacatholic
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=peninsula+catholic+high+school

